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The Panel, as it is obligated to do, has conducted an annual review of its Rules and Procedures. 

As a result of this review, there have been a number of changes. Please be advised that effective 

immediately, these (attached) are the new Rules and Procedures. The changes have been made 

with industry stakeholders in mind, and the Panel encourages input from industry stakeholders 

on a go forward basis. 
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